





BULLETIN No. 9 – Covid-19 Protocols

From: The Stewards

To: All Competitors

All Officials

Date: 8 August 2020 **Time:** 18:30 hrs

The Stewards notify all competitors and officials of the following:

In accordance with the Covid-19 Protocols:

Garage doors must be left open during support event sessions. **Teams must place a tense-barrier approximately 1 metre within the garage**, to allow support race personnel to shelter or to escape from eventual hazards in the pit lane.

The different teams must not mix, and all personnel must wear masks.

Support Series personnel wishing to access TV screens, should do so on the pit wall or in their own structures.

Teams were reminded at the COVID-19 Protocol that they have received and accepted.

Joost DEMEESTERE

Steward (Chairman)

George ANDREEV

Steward

Marcello FERRARI























